
E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
 

May 12, 2009 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: E. Schmidt, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: Response to Board Request for Information 
 
ORIGINATOR: B. Coggles, Assistant Superintendent 
 
RESOURCE 
STAFF: Glenn Johnson, Cory Sinclair 
 

INFORMATION 
 
BOARD REQUEST #199 MARCH 10, 2009:  HAS CONSIDERATION BEEN GIVEN 
TO USING SCHOOLZONE OR SCHOOL BULLETIN BOARDS AS A METHOD OF 
DISTRIBUTING INFORMATION ON POLICY REVIEWS?  The administration uses 
several communication mechanisms to inform the public of opportunities to provide input to 
board policy reviews.  This includes notices to Parents as Partners, information for school 
newsletters, the District website and targeted e-mails.  District news items posted in SchoolZone, 
are typically directly relevant to normal SchoolZone use by students and parents.  Information 
provided to schools for newsletters or e-mails to staff could be posted on school bulletin boards 
at their discretion. 
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